Library Director’s Report
November 2022
By Crystal Spybuck

· Staff updates: 
· We have received 6 applications and we are reviewing them and setting up interview times.
· I am still trying to work with Envisionware to talk to a representative about the legitimacy of our overdue bills.
· Apache came back out on the 18th for the fall check-up and to install surge protectors on the other units. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The pop-up for Shred Day was purchased and delivered. Ads have been consistently going out on social media and promoted at other events as well as newspaper articles.
· Reading Between the Wines (RBTW) on November 2nd had 30 people and we collected $26 in donations.
· RBTW will have an author book sale on December 10th from 10am – 12pm at Gem of the Hills. Susan Marshall will be playing the harp for this program.
· The RBTW committee is working on scheduling authors and spirits for the spring. I am helping to review the proposed books and authors.
· I presented a special showing of the movie “Where the Crawdads Sing” on October 26th and we had 21 people attend.
· I will present a special showing of the movie “Mrs. Harris Goes to Paris” on November 30th at 3pm.
· Joni and I did a Trunk-or-Treat booth set up for Halloween on the Square. We handed out treats and program bookmarks to over 200 children.
· We have started selling the Blanco Woman’s Club pecans and have already sold about 10 boxes worth of pecans at 24 bags a box. Nancy Robinson is reconciling the box about once a week and provided the seed money.
· I am continuing to help the Friends with their Membership Drive and working with Judy to make deposits while their treasurer is working remotely this month.
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